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New Re fe rral  Program Praesent vitae nisl. 

Welcome!		
Here	are	our	newly	enrolled	
students	for	the	month	of	

January!	

	Lauren	A.		
Miranda	A.		
Bryn	B.		

Griffen	G.		
Sophia	K.	
Alix	O.		

August	T.		

We	would	like	welcome	Kate	and	Alessia	to	our	
Performing	Arts	team!	Kate	will	be	teaching	voice	and	

Alessia	will	be	teaching	voice	and	piano.	We	are	so	excited	
to	have	them!		

Group	Make	Up	Lessons	
	

Instead	of	a	half	hour	lesson,	you	will	get	an	
hour	to	work	with	an	instructor	and	other	

students.	This	will	help	you	get	the	perspective	
of	another	instructor	and	also	show	other	

students	what	they’ve	been	working	on.	Each	
group	lesson	has	5	spots	so	please	email	or	call	
to	reserve	your	spot.	Doing	a	group	lesson	will	
guarantee	you	get	your	makeup	in	before	it	

expires!		

One	of	the	ways	that	Performing	
Arts	Music	is	able	to	grow	is	by	
enrolling	great	students	like	you!	

	
Please	consider	referring	your	
friends	or	family	members	to	

Performing	Arts.		
	

Starting	January	2020	for	every	
student	you	recommend	to	

Performing	Arts,	you	will	receive	a	
$25	gift	card.	In	order	to	get	a	gift	

card	the	student	you	recommended	
needs	to	enroll	in	lessons.	You	may	

choose	to	get	a	gift	card	for	
Amazon,	Target,	Regal	or	Apple!		


